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Saturday Morning at KIPP

On Saturday May 6th Kelly Luckasevic, Eric Huang, and Annalee Embry volunteered at the KIPP Ascend Charter School. We worked with an Architecture Class for 5th and 6th graders that is a part of their Saturday School enrichment program. They are building a scaled model of a bungalow style house out of foam core, and we helped them finish up the walls and start a roof for the house. The students were a lot of fun, and everyone seemed to have a good time. A special, thanks to Ellen for driving us there.

Take Our Daughters to Work Day

SWE outreach volunteers hosted a workshop for over two dozen girls during Northwestern's annual “Take Our Daughters to Work Day,” which was held on Thursday, April 27th. Girls ranged in ages from about 9 to 14 and were the children of staff members throughout the campus. In the workshop, small groups of participants built bridges out of straws, cardboard, popsicle sticks, and other household items. Each of the materials was assigned a different price. The goal of the activity was to optimize both strength and cost efficiency in the bridge. As the girls worked, SWE volunteers answered their questions about engineering and gave them a few design tips. The participants all got very excited about engineering and design, and their adult chaperones were impressed by our knowledge and friendliness.

Spring Banquet

In May, we hosted our 29th annual SWE Spring Banquet at the Hilton Garden Inn in Evanston. There were a record number of attendees - 74 in all, including Professors McKenna, Taflove, and Thompson, Dean Schofer, Ellen Worsdall, and Dean Ottino. Also in attendance was keynote speaker Betty Shanahan, CEO and executive director of SWE! The program included a welcome and year in review by former SWE president Jess Schein, a nice sit-down dinner, an a cappella performance by the Undertones, 

keynote address by Betty Shanahan, recognition of seniors and faculty, presentation of awards and scholarships, and closing remarks by current president Sara Salahi.

In the keynote speech, Betty addressed issues that she has come up against as a woman in the field of engineering and offered words of wisdom and encouragement to the audience. Many students were recognized for academic achievement. The recipients of the scholarships were Kelly Luckasevic, Laura MacDonald, Laura Pigion, and Molly Grovak. Dean Ottino also gave an impromptu speech recognizing the accomplishments of our SWE section and voicing his support.

THANKS TO ALL WHO CAME! IT WAS AN INCREDIBLE SUCCESS!
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